
 

Dear Residents, Alvo Days Volunteers, and Supporters,  

As the excitement settles from 2024 Alvo Days, the Village of Alvo Board of Trustees want to take a 

moment to extend their heartfelt gratitude to each and every person who contributed to making this 

year's event a remarkable success.   

First and foremost, the Board of Trustees would like to thank the dedicated volunteers of this event. Your 

countless hours of planning, coordination, and attention to detail, time, effort, and unwavering 

commitment were the backbone of this event. From planning and organizing, setting up, and managing 

activities to ensuring the smooth flow of operations, your hard work did not go unnoticed. Your 

willingness to lend a hand wherever needed and your enthusiasm were truly inspiring.  

To the 2024 Alvo Days sponsors and donors, your generous contributions were instrumental in bringing 

this event to life. Your support not only provided financial backing but also demonstrated your 

commitment to the Village of Alvo community, its growth, and forward momentum. Your belief in the 

2024 Alvo Days vision allowed the Village of Alvo to create an event that was both memorable and 

impactful for all who attended.  

To the performers and vendors, the Board of Trustees thank you for bringing your unique talents and 

products to Alvo Days. Your participation added vibrancy and diversity to the event, making it an 

enjoyable experience for attendees of all ages.  

Finally, to the attendees who joined in on the 2024 Alvo Days festivities, thank you for your presence and 

support! Your participation is what made this event so special and a cherished tradition the Village of 

Alvo will be striving to keep alive in our community. Your enthusiasm and positive spirit were infectious 

and contributed to the joyous atmosphere.  

The Board of Trustees are immensely grateful for the collective effort that went into making the 2024 

Alvo Days a resounding success. It is through the dedication and support of individuals like you that we 

are able to create such a memorable experience for the community. The Village of Alvo looks forward to 

working with you all again for future events and continuing to build on the success we have achieved 

together.  

With sincere appreciation to; Village of Alvo Volunteer Fire Department, Alvo Eagle Recreation  

Association, Nebraska Diggers, Bornemeier Farms, The Dirtwalkers, Burrows Tracts Real Estate,  

Quality Fabrication & Steel Co. Inc., Slicks BBQ, Taste of ChiTown, Sweet Treats Ice Cream, Little  

Miss Eagle, Miss Alvo, Sullivan Flooring, Firethorn Golf Club, Roloff Construction, Pinnacle Lawns, Woods 

Bros Realty, Husker Bounce, Community Preparedness Training Center, Norms Car Care, and NDOT.  

Thank you for your continued support and engagement.  

    

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



         The Dirtwalkers  

 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

  

  

    

  

   

  

    



 
           NEW Village of Alvo Volunteer Fire Department Fire Truck  

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

     

    



 

  

Cornhole Competition  

 

        

  

  

  

    

     


